Lambrick Park Secondary School

4139 Torquay Drive, Victoria, B.C. V8N 3L1
Phone: 250-477-0181 Fax #: 250-477-0143

Website: www.lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca Email: lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca
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Hoping Summer is off to a good start for everyone!

Congrats to all of our Grads! We are going to miss you all, please remember to keep in touch and let us
know what you are up to!

A few reminders this week:

Lost and Found:

Items from around the school are laid out along the main hallway by the Library.
Your deadline to collect YOUR items (please do NOT take items that are not yours) is by 2:00pm
Wednesday July 6™. A local charity group is coming to collect unclaimed items on July 7t.

Student Schedules were made available to returning students before school ended. At this time, we will
not be able to explore schedule changes until sometime in August after our entire electronic records system
flips over to the new school year.

LPSS Office Hours:

LPSS CLOSED JULY 1 - CANADA DAY

JULY 4 - 15 - 8:00am — 2:00 pm
OFFICE & SCHOOL CLOSED FOR SUMMER JULY 18 — AUGUST 19

AUGUST 22 - 26 - 8:00am — 2:00 pm
AUGUST 29 — SEPTEMBER 2 - 8:00am — 3:00 pm

Wishing everyone a relaxing, safe, and fun filled summer.

Gord Mitchell,
Principal, Lambrick Park Secondary
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